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I know it's going to be difficult for some polluters to meet the deadline for getting PCBs out of our
river, but I don't believe we should be granting variances without a longer public comment period.
We don't know what these variances entail and the public deserves to have time to examine them in
detail. Our health and welfare depend on clean water.
 


